CONSISTENT FINANCIAL REPORTING CODING

CFR is a national standard with which schools are required to conform by the DfES.  Standardisation is important for providing a benchmarking facility allowing inter-school comparisons of spending.

The LEA budget plan is fully consistent with the standard but schools must adhere to the coding structure underlying the budget plan.  Each Budget Heading has its own analysis codes.  These codes are not transferable to other Budget Headings and therefore must only be used within the Budget Heading to which they belong.  I enclose a code list for 2004/05.

Further analysis can be provided by setting up additional budget accounts within a budget heading, but the rule still apply that only the analysis codes to be used will be the ones allocated under that particular budget heading.

For example you may wish to set up Budget Accounts (departmental codes), eg English, within E19 (Learning Resources).  Applying the above rule to this you cannot for example code Education Software purchases (analysis code code 4404) to the English budget as code 4404 belongs under E20 (ICT Learning Resources), unless a Budget Account for the English Department has also been set up within line E20.  These Budget Accounts cannot be the same code, but I would suggest that they begin with the same prefix, for example ENG & ENGICT etc, as this would make running reports easier.  These Budget Accounts can also be linked into a Budget Group, by which various reports can then be run (see attached work instruction).  When constructing the budget plan allowance will have to be made for this coding.

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that income may not be offset against expenditure.

If you require further information on the above please contact your Finance Support Officer.

